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Corporate vs. Private Rights: The Debate Continues
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Rick Grimaldi and Lori Armstrong Halber created an article entitled “Corporate vs. Private Rights:

The Debate Continues” for Region's Business.

You have worked hard to build your closely-held family company into a successful business. You

provide generous compensation and health benefits to your employees. In fact, your employee health

plans cover 16 types of birth control. The Patient Protection Affordable Care Act (“ACA”) requires,

however, that you pay for abortifacients like the “morning after pill.” This offends your strongly-held

religious objection to abortion and you believe the government cannot legally enforce this mandate,

one of the most controversial provisions of the ACA.

To read the full article, please visit Region's Business.
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